Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to voice my objections to the proposal of the Warrington Preferred Local Plan
2017

The reasons for my objections are as follows:-

The increase of any housing in this area would deplete the landscape, ancient woodlands,
and wildlife habitat along with detriment to the rural character.

It would also possibly destruct, or alter the heritage assets and local village characteristics
and any old buildings.

The south Warrington area already has pollution problems from the eight lane M6 flyover at
Thelwall Viaduct and six lane M56 motorway. When either of these motorways fail it causes
major congestion and gridlock across the whole of Warrington. The new housing
development will only compound this problem.

Warrington and Halton Hospital services are already stretched to the limit along with
emergency services that cannot cope with the present demand, increase in population will
only make matters worse.

Because of the southern location of housing adjacent to the M56 the incoming residents will
not be employed in Warrington and will not identify with the town.

Yours sincerely






